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OPENING – 12:15 PM 
Pledge/4-Way Test:         Frank Medina    
Prayer/Thought:                Errol EerNisse 
Sergeant at Arms:                 Barry Bank 

 

Support Highland 
High School Ro-
tary Interact  
Winter Clothing Drive 
Highland High Interact is having a Covid-

19-Safe service project. They are collect-

ing winter clothing for the homeless at 

Highland High School, and for shelters in 

Salt Lake City such as The Road Home, 

The INN Between and Rescue Mission Salt 

Lake. If you can donate please contact by 

phone or text to Lee Ivy, President High-

land Interact 365-266-9366. She will ei-

ther come to you to collect or you might 

go to her with your donation. Please help 

the Interact out with this project. 

 
 

Rick Anderson 
Mr. Librarian-BYU 
The Future of Libraries 

Rick Anderson is the University Librarian 

at Brigham Young University. He earned 

his B.S. and M.L.I.S. degrees at Brigham 

Young University. He came to BYU from 

the University of Utah where he was held 

captive for many years, serving as Associ-

ate Dean for Collections & Scholarly Com-

munication in the J. Willard Marriott Li-

brary. He has worked previously as a bibli-

ographer for YBP, Inc., as Head  Acquisi-

tions Librarian for the University of North 

Carolina, Greensboro and as Director of 

Resource Acquisition at the University of 

Nevada, Reno. 

He serves on nu-

merous editorial 

and advisory 

boards and is a 

regular contribu-

tor to the Schol-

arly Kitchen blog. 

A collection of 

his essays titled 

Libraries, 

Leadership and Scholarly Communication 

was published in 2016 by ALA Editions, 

and his book Scholarly Communication: 

What Everyone Needs to Know was pub-

lished in 2018 by Oxford University Press. 

In 2005, Rick was identified by Library 

Journal as a “Mover & Shaker” – one of 

the “50 people shaping the future of li-

braries.”  

In 2008 

he was 

elected 

president 

of the 

North 

American 

Serials In-

terest 

Group, 

and he was named an ARL Research Li-

brary Leadership Fellow for 2009-10. In 

2013 Rick was the recipient of the HAR-

RASSOWITZ Leadership in Library Acquisi-

tions Award and was the Gould Distin-

guished Lecturer on Technology and the 

Quality of Life at the University of Utah. In 

2015 he was elected President of the So-

ciety for Scholarly Publishing. He is a pop-

ular speaker on subjects related to the fu-

ture of scholarly communication and re-

search libraries. 
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Message from Pres. Dale 
Traditionally as a club we have collected 
donations at our early November meet-
ings to provide Thanksgiving turkeys and 
meals for some needy families.  This is dif-
ficult to do this year as we meet re-
motely.  Instead, we encourage you to 
make money donations directly to the 
Utah Food Bank. 
Donations can be made by mailing a 
check directly to Utah Food Bank, 3150 S. 
900 W., Salt Lake City, Utah 84119-
9972.  You can also donate on line by ac-
cessing utahfoodbank.org/give-
money/.  The Utah Food Bank says that 
every $1 donation is actually $8.03 worth 
of goods and services.  The need is real. 
The donations may not all go to Thanks-
giving meals, but will provide food for the 
holidays for many needy families. 

Also….. 
On Oct 30, 2020, at 1:14 PM, Melinda 
Smith <Melinda.Smith@slcschools.org> 
wrote:  
Dear Rotary Club of Sugar House, 
Thank you for your support and commit-
ment to help our most vulnerable stu-
dents. Six hundred and seven of Highland 
students live below the poverty line. 
There are one hundred and twenty refu-
gees that call Highland their new home. 
Sadly, there are way too many students 
currently living in homelessness while try-
ing to receive an education through High-
land. Our pantry needs flour and sugar (in 
5 lbs bags), canned fruit or fruit cups, 
cooking oil, spaghetti sauce and tuna. 
Thanks for your compassion and kindness. 
 
Best, Mindy Smith, 801-949-6567 

feel free to call me  
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